
YOUR EFFORTS ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE

Due to the incredible organizing efforts by you and your coworkers, 
your Negotiating Committee has been able to achieve partial progress 
on supporting good jobs. U of T has committed to key movement 
towards good jobs in your bargaining unit. Your workplace solidarity 
and unity helped get you this far! However, without protection against 
contracting out, any progress on good jobs remain under threat. Your 
Negotiating Committee and U of T will be meeting again tomorrow and 
will continue to work towards a tentative agreement. Stay tuned!

DAY OF ACTION FOR GOOD JOBS

CUPE 3902 and CUPE 3261 held a spirited Day of Action for Good 
Jobs at the St. George campus today with representation from unions 
as well as student leaders from U of T. CUPE 3902 Unit 3 members 
(approximately 1100 contract instructors and education workers) 
could also potentially be on strike for good jobs and job security.

An energetic rally was followed by leafleting and speaking with 
members of the university community. Speakers included Fred Hahn, 
president of CUPE Ontario, Maëlis Barre, president of the UTM 
Student Union, and Fatemah Nami, the president of the Arts & Science 
Student Union. The movement for good jobs and justice for workers at 
U of T is only beginning. Together, workers and students can create 
change that benefits the entire university community.
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STRIKE PAY UPDATE

Many members requested top-up to 
CUPE National Strike Pay. As a 
result of higher than anticipated 
financial pledges from various 
unions and faculty associations in 
Ontario and beyond, your Executive 
Committee was able to pass an 
emergency motion (see below) to 
top-up strike pay if there is a strike 
on Monday November 21. Join 
Saturday’s Special Membership 
Meeting to vote on this motion.

Note: only those who have signed 
up for picket duty are eligible for 
strike pay. It is crucial for members 
to complete the strike pay form at 
3261.cupe.ca/strike as soon as 
possible.

SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Saturday November 19
10 am - 12 pm
OISE (252 Bloor St W)
Room 2212, 22nd floor

or via Zoom (register at 
3261.cupe.ca/) 

Members will receive a financial 
update and information needed to 
consider the motion below.

Notice of Motion
Be it resolved that CUPE 3261 top 
up strike pay to minimize financial 
hardship for CUPE 3261 FTPT 
members in the event of a strike as 
early as November 21, 2022.
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